Stonewater Condominium Association
Special Board of Directors Meeting
March 1, 2022

Present: Greg:Hannie, Don Hutchins, William Mellan, Janet Shearer, John Snapp. James DeGennaro, excused.
Association Manager B. J. Broxton, CMCA, was present.

A Special Board Meeting of the Stonewater Condominium Association was called to order by President John
Snapp at 6:00pm on March 1, 2022, in the Stonewater Clubhouse.

A quorum of Board members and proof of Meeting Notice were acknowledged.
Owners Statement
None

Committee Report

The Manager Search Committee reported that they had identified and interviewed a potential candidate, Tori
Gee, for the Stonewater Manager position.

The candidate was invited to the meeting and Board members were allowed to ask Ms. Gee questions related to
her employment with Stonewater.

After Ms. Gee answered questions, she was excused from the Meeting.

President Snapp accepted the recommendation of the Committee as a motion, and all Board members present
approved of hiring Ms. Gee pending a clear background investigation and an agreeable employment package
within the current budget.

The meeting adjourned at 7:03pm, -

Submitted by:

B. J. Broxton, CMCA

Manager
Stonewater Condominium Association



